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                           TOWN of

          THOMPSON
                                 ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT OFFICE


MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE

The Wednesday, July 15, 2015 meeting of the Economic Development Commission is cancelled.

The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, August 19, 2015 in the Merrill Seney Room in Town Hall at 6:30 PM.
Tina Fox

Recording Secretary
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